
 

Southwest Gas will soon begin work to install new 
gas main in 31st Avenue and Virginia Avenue, with 
expected completion in October 2016.    
You may be affected by the following: 
• Work will begin at the north end of 31st Ave 

and move in a southerly direction to Virginia, 
then easterly in Virginia Ave to 27th Ave. 

• Work will take place weekdays during daytime 
hours; however, some night time and 
weekend work may take place to 
accommodate the construction schedule.  

• Roads will remain open for travel, with traffic 
shifted away from construction activity, and 
left turns may not be permitted. 

• Access to businesses will be maintained.     

 

Southwest Gas is committed to providing its 
customers with safe and reliable natural gas. For 
additional info, contact our project hotline at 
602.532.6100.   

Thank you for your patience during this 
work. 
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